
From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: 11/13/2013 5:16:07 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: CPUC Risk Assessment Section plastic pipes Data Request 1 

Hi, Laura: 

Could you please follow up on this data request to see where it stands? I haven't heard back 
from Jane Yura or anyone at PG&E on this data request. Thanks. 

Steven Haine, P,E. 
Senior Utilities Engineer 

Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: (415) 355-5553 

From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 5:28 PM 
To: Yura, Jane (JKY1@pge.com) 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: CPUC Risk Assessment Section plastic pipes Data Request 1 

SB GT&S 0259812 
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mailto:JKY1@pge.com


Dear Ms. Yura: 

The Risk Assessment Section of the California Public Utilities Commission is performing a 
status review of older vintage plastic pipes among its regulated gas utilities. Data Request 1 in 
connection with this review is attached. Please furnish responses to this data request by 
November 8, 2013. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank 
you. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Haine, P.E. 
Senior Utilities Engineer 

Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: (415)355-5553 

Email: Steven.hairie@cpyc.ca.qov 
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